
OHR’s  Statement  at  the
International  Agency’s  Joint
Press Conference
Bjelasnica-Igman Working Group meeting

The next meeting of Bjelasnica – Igman Project Working Group,
chaired by the High Representative Paddy Ashdown, will take
place tomorrow afternoon at Sumarski fakultet facilities, at
Mountain Igman. The topic of this meeting will be presentation
of long-term development plans. Photographers and cameramen
are  invited  to  cover  the  start  of  the  meeting  at  14.30,
Sumarski fakultet House. MA with more details will follow
during the day and more informations about the meeting in PR
afterwards.

HR Press Conference on Feasibility Study

The High Representative, Paddy Ashdown, will hold a press
conference today on the Feasibility Study for BiH that has
just been approved by the European Commission, and what it
will mean for BiH, the reform process, and BiH’s path to
Europe.

– He will be joined by Ambassador Michael Humphreys, the Head
of the European Commission Delegation to BiH, and Ambassador
Saba D’Elia who will represent the European Union Presidency.
The press conference will be held at 14.00 on Thursday 20
November at the OHR, Sarajevo.

Dear  colleagues  one  general  note:  Next  regular  press
conference of IC organizations that is planned for this coming
Tuesday is canceled.
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